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Campus Power Outage Condition – Research Advisory 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

On October 4, 2021, at 8:37 p.m., UCI experienced a campuswide power outage, which 

affected many buildings. Power was restored to the campus at 11:01 p.m. A brief walkthrough 

of campus buildings was conducted. 

In the morning, when researchers arrive in their labs, they should verify that critical systems 

including fume hoods, biosafety cabinets, and ultra-low temperature freezers have restarted 

automatically. If they have not, then researchers should take steps to manually restart 

systems and freezers.  

Take caution when restarting electrical systems and please report any safety-related concerns 

to the Facilities Management Service Desk at 949-824-5444, or through the With U · For U 

mobile app (available for iOS and Android devices).  

Sincerely, 

John Sterritt 

Executive Director 

Environmental Health and Safety 

Bruce Morgan 

Associate Vice Chancellor for Research Administration 

Office of Research 
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